
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

The Manitoba Securities Commission 
 

Staff Notice 2012-43 
 

Notice of Closure on December 24, 2012 
 
Please note that The Manitoba Securities Commission will be closed on December 24, 2012 
and we will not be publishing a Reporting Issuers List on that date. 
 
If you have any questions with respect to the above noted closure, please contact Bob 
Bouchard, Director - Corporate Finance @ 945-5520 or email @  bob.bouchard.gov.mb.ca. 
 


